
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 
1st July 2022 
 
Re: Harry Potter London Theatre Trip – Friday 21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have arranged a trip for students to attend performances of Harry Potter and 
the Cursed Child on Friday 21st October 2022 at the Palace Theatre in London. We will be attending Parts 1 and 2 
and the cost for this trip will be £54, this will cover the cost of tickets and transport to and from London via coach.  
 
As you may be aware, tickets for this sell well in advance. We are therefore looking to purchase these tickets as soon 
as possible to ensure that the trip can go ahead. We also expect this trip to be very popular with our students and 
similarly expect a large uptake, we are, however, limited to 48 places.  A non-refundable £20 deposit will be required 
via Wisepay on or before Tuesday 12th July 2022, with the remaining balance due on or before Wednesday 21st 
September 2022.  Places will be allocated upon WisePay payment, and a waiting list will be held.  
 
This trip is during the October break, and we will leave school at approximately 10.30am travelling by coach and aim 
to arrive in London by 12.30pm.  Part 1 of Harry Potter and the Cursed Child is at 2.00pm and the running time is 2 
hours and 40 minutes which includes a short interval.  We will visit Leicester Square in-between performances and 
students will have the opportunity to purchase food to eat in the outdoor seated area.  We will return to the Theatre 
for Part 2 at 6.30pm, the performance begins at 7.00pm and the running time is 2 hours and 35 minutes, again 
including a short interval.  Students will also be able to purchase a programme from the Theatre store and 
refreshments for both performances.  We expect to travel back to school at around 10.00pm, arriving at 12.30am, 
dependant on traffic.  We do expect student to be collected upon return. 
 
Students will be reminded that normal school rules in regard to behaviour and conduct will apply during this trip.  
Please ensure they wear comfortable clothing and footwear suitable for the day.  Students may also bring a packed 
lunch if they wish to. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Kidner on 01536 21310 or at 
jkidner@corbytechnicalschool.org.  If you feel you require any financial assistance towards the cost of the trip, 
please contact our Finance Office at  accounts@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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